
 
 

 

COVID-19 Passenger Guidelines 
 
To help make your trip as safe and enjoyable as possible, we have developed the following 
guidelines:  
 

 You and all members of your group are expected to bring your own mask/face covering to wear at 
all times while on the motorcoach.  

 

 The motorcoach will be thoroughly disinfected prior to your trip’s departure and the driver will 
carry additional cleaning supplies to wipe down high touch surfaces throughout your trip. We 
encourage you and your group members to bring additional cleaning wipes if you would like to 
supplement cleaning of personal areas. **Also, all vehicles are equipped with an air filtration 
system** 

 

 Hand sanitizer dispensers are located at the front of the coach. We encourage you and your 
group members to bring additional hand sanitizer for use throughout the trip.  

 

 The Driver will be required to wear a mask/face covering while in direct contact with passengers. 
(loading/unloading passengers and luggage)  If the driver feels the mask will inhibit his/her 
driving, they may remove the mask while the bus is in motion.  For additional protection, we 
prefer no passengers seated directly behind the driver. 

 

 We strongly recommend utilizing a seating chart to assign seats prior to departure. You can sit 
couples or family members together, but allow for extra space if needed, between single 
travelers.  

 

 Please maintain physical distancing as you enter and exit the coach; Accordingly, we will load the 
bus from back to front and unload from front to back.  

 

 Snacks and drinks are allowed onboard the bus, but we ask that as a courtesy to other 
passengers, you enjoy them in a timely manner and then put your face covering/mask back on 
after eating/drinking.  

 

 The onboard lavatory will be available for emergency use only; your driver will make comfort 
stops every 2-3 hours.  

 

 Please remove any personal items and trash when you depart the coach at the end of your trip.  
 

 Should you or any of your group members become sick or exhibit any symptoms related to 
COVID-19 during your trip, please alert our Karst Stage office immediately.  

 

 Drivers are always appreciative of your cash gratuities. You can plan ahead by bringing an 
envelope for distribution.  

 

 If you have chartered a multi-day trip, please ensure that you allow at least an additional 30 
minutes at the end of each day for the driver to do additional cleaning onboard the coach. As a 
reminder, drivers must have a minimum of 8 hours off duty before starting their next day. 

 

Thank you for traveling with Karst Stage and we hope you enjoy your trip! 

 


